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from the CfAL Board of Directors, Staff and Volunteers 
 
Dear Friends and Supporters: 
  
As we enter this Holiday Season, we pause to say Season's Greetings and a very big 
thank you for supporting our organization and the many students, teachers and parents 
we served throughout 2014. We all have a lot to be thankful for, and a lot to be proud of 
as we mutually strive to help Connecticut public school children improve their 
education and quality of life. 
  
Best wishes to you and your families for a safe, joyous and healthy Holiday Season. 
  
Sincerely, 
CfAL Board of Directors, Staff and Volunteers 
4 Science Park 
New Haven, CT 06511 

3,000th Parent and Counting! 
   
We are very pleased to inform you that on November 19th, Keishla Estrada, a Hartford, 
CT resident, became the 3,000th parent to have participated in CfAL's parent computer 
program. The program gives computer training and a gently-used computer to families 
with public school children who do not have a working computer in their home. The 
goals of the program are to extend learning beyond the classroom and increase parents 
involvement in their children's education at home. Ms. Estrada, along with her 6 
classmates, received a Certificate of Completion. They also received a 
Congressional Citation of Recognition from Senator Richard Blumenthal.  
 
A few weeks later, CfAL hosted a dinner celebration honoring Ms. Estrada and her 
family, pictured below. The Citation from Senator Blumenthal and a Proclamation of 
Congratulations from the City of New Haven's Mayor Toni Harp was read to the guests. 
In attendance were such notables as Kendal Wiggin, the Connecticut State Librarian, 
Martha Benham, Director of Family Programs for Hartford Public Schools and Jeff 



Solomon, CfAL Board Chair. 

Ms. Estrada is the proud parent of 5 children. Three attend Hartford Public Schools. 
She participated in the parent program to help her children with their education. 
Already her children are logging into their school accounts and doing schoolwork at 
home. 

Congratulations to Ms.Estrada and her family. 
  
Sincerely,  
CfAL Board of Directors 
  

Pictured left to right, son Juan, husband Carlos, daughter Juleisy, Keishla and son Juniel 

 

 
Pictured L to R, Keishla, Juleisy, Carlos, Juan, Juniel , Cindy Cotto and Jeff Solomon 

 



 
The design principles for the Digital Literacy for Early Learners, "A Primer for Parents" 
(DLEL), Program were based on a basic premise that all parents want their child or 
children to be successful. The foundation for success starts with educating a child long 
before they enter kindergarten. 
  
This program is  aimed directly at closing the achievement gap, by engaging 
underserved parents in their children's (ages birth to 5) education. The cornerstone of 
this early childhood program covers child development, use of library resources, and 
important early learner websites.   The program is delivered in a 4 workshop series 
covering a variety of child development topics. 

The primary goal of the program is to ensure children from economically 
disadvantaged families are prepared, ready to learn and will succeed when starting 
kindergarten. Our strategy to achieve this goal includes: 

1. Heighten parents' awareness of the benefit of early learning, by relying on 
national statistics that show the risk of not receiving the benefit of early 
learning. The statistics also show the benefit of receiving early learning. 

2. Educate parents about the power of the internet and how easy they can access a 
wealth of information that will help them teach their early learner. 

3. Collaborate with other organizations that work to improve the success of pre-
kindergarten children. 

In 2014, the program was delivered in 13 schools, and 2 libraries. Three classes are 
scheduled for the month of January 2015. 
 
To register, please call 888-351-7667. 
 
Thank you! 

Evaluation of Parent Computer Program  
  
In May 2014, we received an evaluation report about CfAL's "Technology Cascade & 
Training" Program. The program gives computer training and gently-used computers to 
disadvantaged families. The goals of the program are to help improve the educational 
outcomes of disadvantaged public school children by extending learning beyond the 
classroom and increasing parents' involvement in their children's education. Research 
clearly shows that the more parents are involved, the better their children perform in 
school. 

The  evaluation report, from an independent 3rd party, showed that: 

¶ Eighty-seven percent of the parents indicated that they had increased their 
involvement with their children's educational activities.  

¶ Eighty percent of the parents/guardians indicated that their children "often" or 
"frequently" used the computer to complete their schoolwork.  

¶ The great overwhelming majority of respondents (93%) agreed or strongly 
agreed that their children's learning motivation had been enhanced. 

¶ Eighty-five percent indicated that their children's grades were better. 

Thank you for supporting this important program that brings technology into the 
homes of disadvantaged families. 



  
Below is the CfAL instructor, Cindy Cotto on left, with a graduating class of students 
having completed training in the parent computer program. 

 

2014 Annual Fundraiser 

Thank You to our 300 Guests! 
On a beautiful September evening, 300 guests came out to support Concepts for 
Adaptive Learning's (CfAL) 11th Anniversary Wine Tasting & Silent Auction Fundraiser. 
Our guests went from table to table sampling the best of Anthony's Ocean Views' hot 
and cold Hors D'oeuvres, and more than 65 wines from over 12 premium Domestic & 
Imported Wineries, procured in conjunction with GRAND VIN Fine Wine & Spirits, as 
they listened to and enjoyed the smooth sounds of the "Cookie" Thomas Trio. 
  
They  then listened to our guest speaker; the internationally-renowned forensic 
scientist, Dr. Henry Lee, who presented forensics associated with police case after 
case. Thereafter, they witnessed  the honoring of recent past CfAL Board Chair, Toni 
Harp, who is now the mayor of the City of New Haven. 
  
Donations from this fundraiser will benefit a program that helps increase the 
educational achievement of public school children in the New Haven community, by 
extending learning beyond the classroom, and increasing parental involvement in their 
education. 
  
For more information, please call 203-410-3679, or write to info@eachchildlearns.org  
  
Thank you, 
CfAL's Fundraiser Planning Committee 
        Committee members include: Dorothy Giannini-Meyers (Committee Chair),   
        Barbara Carroll, Joelle DeCarlo, Carl Feen, Damaris Garcia, Connie Hill, Toby Holloran, 
        Anaika Ocasio, Rebecca Goodman Olshansky, Mindy Russo,  Peter Sanchez, Sandy Santy,   
        Carole Sklar, and Sandra Trevino    
 
Below are pictures from the fundraiser. Dr Henry Lee has the audience at  CfAL's Fundraiser 
mesmerized with his presentation on using forensic science to solve thousands of criminal cases.  



 

 

Learning Math Can Be Fun 

Learning Math After School Can Be Fun is a 5-week summer program for students who are 
mainly from the Newhallville and Dixwell neighborhoods of New Haven.  The program is 
designed to improve the math literacy of under performing 3rd through 5th grade students 
who need intervention in improving their math knowledge and skills.  The goal is to not 
only improve their math literacy but to also improve their attitude toward math and make 
learning math fun. 

 
Twenty one students and their parents signed an agreement to participate in the program 
and  attend a morning or afternoon session. 
 
Let's make a cupcake. We need a half cup of flour, 2 tablespoons of chocolate chips, etc. 
Now, what are the measured ingredients if you want 8 cupcakes? These two students below 
are using their math knowledge to become master chefs.  



 

 

  

We are pleased to say Congratulations to these 4th and 5th grade students who 
completed their training and received a Certificate of Completion at their graduation.  As 
part of their graduation ceremony, the students above were taken on a Thimble Island 



cruise off the Branford, CT harbour.      

We are thankful to the "B" Foundation, the Carolyn Foundation, First Niagara Financial Group, and 
Pfizer for investing in this important summer project. 

Generosity of Our Supporters  
  

We would like to take this opportunity to acknowledge the generosity of the Science Park 
Development Corporation and our funders that are listed below since our summer 
newsletter.  
   
The Science Park Development Corporation (SPDC) generously agreed to donate 
office space for 3 years, to CfAL, Literacy Volunteers of Greater New Haven and New 
Haven Reads. These organizations work in collaboration to improve the quality of life and 
education of residents living in the Newhallville neighborhood and other communities 
throughout New Haven. On behalf of the CfAL Board of Directors, staff and volunteers, 
we express our thanks to the SPDC for its generosity. 

Our capacity to serve and help improve public school children's education has been made 
possible through our many volunteers and donations from businesses, foundations and 
generous people such as those listed below. 

¶ 3M and 3M CT CRC: grant awarded to give computer training to 40 
disadvantaged families who have children attending the schools in Meriden Family 
Zone. 

¶ Ahearn Family Foundation:  grant awarded to deliver the Digital Literacy for 
Early Learners, "A Primer for Parents" in the Hartford community.   

¶ Connecticut State Library: grant contract awarded to give computer training and 
refurbished computers to 228 low income families who have children attending 
public schools in Bridgeport, Hartford, New Haven and Waterbury. 

¶ Henry and Nancy Bartels Trust: grant awarded to support the parent computer 
program in the New Haven community.   

¶ Pfizer: grant awarded to improve math literacy of under performing 3rd thru 5th 
grade students, living in impoverished New Haven neighborhoods. 

¶ Progressive Life Insurance Company: grant awarded to give computer training 
to 20 disadvantaged families who have children attending the Fair Haven School in 
New Haven. 

Our Board of Directors 

The Board is comprised of 13 volunteers who have a wealth of experience in business, 

education and government. They include: 
  

Board Members Their Affiliation  
Jeff Solomon, Board Chair  Partner, Marcum LLP  
Sequella Coleman, Vice Chair  Principal, Davis Street School  

Carole Sklar, Vice Chair Community Volunteer and Adviser  
Tony Farah, Treasurer  IT Consultant, Sirus Corporation 

Toby Holloran, Secretary  Consultant, EMC  
Hillel Auerbach  Retired Attorney  
Carl Feen  CEO, Feen Financial Futures 

Damaris Garcia  Vice President, Liberty Bank  
Toni Harp  Mayor, City of New Haven  
Curtis Hill  Executive Director, Concepts for Adaptive Learning           
Dorothy Giannini-Meyers  CEO, DGMeyers, LLC    



Sandy Santy  Tutor Coordinator, Mercy Learning Center  
Sandra Trevino  Executive Director, Junta for Progressive Action 

    
 

Contact Us 
 

Please send  
correspondence to:       Our street address is:      Our website addresses are: 
  CfAL                                    CfAL                                         www.eachchildlearns.org  
  P.O. Box 8265                       4 Science Park, Suite A              or you can use www.cfalct.org. 
  New Haven, CT 06530          New Haven, CT 06511 
 
                                       Phone: (203) 410-3679 
                                               Fax: (203) 272-8451 
                                       Email: Info@EachChildLearns.org 
  

We thank you for reading our newsletter and supporting CfAL!   

Best wishes for a Healthy and Happy 2015! 
  

  

 

Forward email  

 

 

This email was sent to curtis -hill@cox.net by 
info@eachchildlearns.org  |    
Update Profile/Email Address  |  Rapid removal with 
SafeUnsubscribe Ê |  Privacy Policy . 

 

 

 

 
Concepts for Adaptive Learning  | 4 Science Park, Suite A  | New 
Haven  |  CT | 06511  

 
 

 

   

 

https://webmail.east.cox.net/do/redirect?url=http%253A%252F%252Fr20.rs6.net%252Ftn.jsp%253Fe%253D0016CT2extjEdbNkmmc0vbJqUdf7tjr94EiTaWjltaPhxURg-sfPECXIeDf-7Tz3dniHXORuuYW4avLfXS3oei-T_spqARdZlxub1su1lwvEBjdeSNsFS361g%253D%253D
https://webmail.east.cox.net/do/redirect?url=http%253A%252F%252Fr20.rs6.net%252Ftn.jsp%253Fe%253D0016CT2extjEdbNkmmc0vbJqUdf7tjr94EiTaWjltaPhxURg-sfPECXIeDf-7Tz3dniHXORuuYW4asfY_GtDhN-JQSpaso6AO61TzbBZhCmDBs%253D
https://webmail.east.cox.net/do/redirect?url=http%253A%252F%252Fui.constantcontact.com%252Fsa%252Ffwtf.jsp%253Fllr%253Dlrdz6geab%2526m%253D1104039153195%2526ea%253Dcurtis-hill%2540cox.net%2526a%253D1119555551502%2526id%253Dpreview
https://webmail.east.cox.net/do/mail/message/mailto?to=info%40eachchildlearns.org
https://webmail.east.cox.net/do/redirect?url=http%253A%252F%252Fvisitor.constantcontact.com%252Fdo%253Fp%253Doo%2526mse%253D001Jfpzr8AK9yZUY4p8xRivBLwPzriDBL_Ho_i15ASJxTfy2AqaeqEMrg%25253D%25253D%2526t%253D001llqGPHIYn_UM5E8KGVUEyw%25253D%25253D%2526l%253D001FCSs65SMrsI%25253D%2526id%253D001b-xBWU3VMkeClj9LQDrjwSKh-Q9KFnXj%2526llr%253Dlrdz6geab
https://webmail.east.cox.net/do/redirect?url=http%253A%252F%252Fvisitor.constantcontact.com%252Fdo%253Fp%253Dun%2526mse%253D001Jfpzr8AK9yZUY4p8xRivBLwPzriDBL_Ho_i15ASJxTfy2AqaeqEMrg%25253D%25253D%2526t%253D001llqGPHIYn_UM5E8KGVUEyw%25253D%25253D%2526l%253D001FCSs65SMrsI%25253D%2526id%253D001b-xBWU3VMkeClj9LQDrjwSKh-Q9KFnXj%2526llr%253Dlrdz6geab
https://webmail.east.cox.net/do/redirect?url=http%253A%252F%252Fui.constantcontact.com%252Froving%252FCCPrivacyPolicy.jsp%253Fid%253Dpreview
https://webmail.east.cox.net/do/redirect?url=http%253A%252F%252Fvisitor.constantcontact.com%252Fdo%253Fp%253Dun%2526mse%253D001Jfpzr8AK9yZUY4p8xRivBLwPzriDBL_Ho_i15ASJxTfy2AqaeqEMrg%25253D%25253D%2526t%253D001llqGPHIYn_UM5E8KGVUEyw%25253D%25253D%2526l%253D001FCSs65SMrsI%25253D%2526id%253D001b-xBWU3VMkeClj9LQDrjwSKh-Q9KFnXj%2526llr%253Dlrdz6geab
https://webmail.east.cox.net/do/redirect?url=http%253A%252F%252Fwww.constantcontact.com%252Findex.jsp%253Fcc%253DTEM_Holi_211%2526id%253Dpreview

